

RODNEY DAVIS MEMBER OF CONGRESS 13th District, Illinois

September 19, 2018

Dear Friends,

It is with great pleasure that I congratulate the Council on American-Islamic Relations (CAIR) for 24 years of excellence and community service as you host your 2018 Celebratory Banquet with the theme "Faith Led, Justice Driven."

CAIR is our nation's largest Muslim civil liberties and advocacy organization and has been an integral part of empowering Muslims across the country to engage in political and social activism. Through education and outreach, CAIR has enlightened many on the values and traditions of American Muslims, while also defending the constitutional rights of these individuals.

I would like to say thank you, CAIR, for your commitment to these great causes and for being a truly excellent example of how education, service, and humanitarianism can lead to such a positive impact on communities across the United States. Here's to many more years of success.

Sincerely

Rodney Davis

Member of Congress